
Bob Langley <boblangley@lindabob.com> 

 

To: Representative Ken Helm, Chair of the Energy and Environment Committee 

 
Dear Representative Helm: 
 
I am writing to express my support and to urge your support for moving The Safe Waters Act 
forward through the legislative process and, hopefully, to eventual passage into law.  I believe 
that there is no greater environmental imperative than insuring a plentiful supply of clean 
drinking water now and in the future.  As climate change continues to threaten the amount and 
purity of our water, I believe that the controls on industrial logging in our state that would be put 
in place by The Safe Waters Act represent an essential step towards a sustainable and safe 
water supply. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Robert Langley 
Yachats, OR 
 


